
I support HB1337  

When land is condemned businesses and farm owners must be compensated fairly for lost 

income and profits. This is particularly important in cases where corporations like PSEG are 

trying to use eminent domain to get right of ways to erect overhead transmission lines.  This is a 

fast and easy way for them to increase profits, while the land is rendered useless for farmers 

and other businesses. 

Respecctfully submitted, 

Lisa Orens 

Owner, Bluebird Hall Farm 


